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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Frank Leonard

Email
42frankleonard@gmail.com
Docket

W-218, Sub 526

Message

I would like to again go on record saying I am very opposed to allowing Aqua NC to increase
the rates that their customers are charged for residential water services . [ have been living at
my address for over 20 years. My family has lived in 10 different houses in four different
states including Florida where water is in short supply. Aqua NC is the MOST EXPENSIVE
water supplier we have ever experienced. They have increased rates so many times that I have
lost counting. Please block this new rate increase and limit their ability to arbitrarily increase

their rates seemingly at will. My monthly bill now for two persons is approaching $100. HELP
"
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